Upcoming Events

May 4th– 8th
Running
records
(JK– 5)
&
MAP testing
(Gr 3-7)

May 6th New KG Parent Open House

May 7th
Gr 5
Transition
Parent
Workshop



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

May -2025

Dear Elementary Parents,

My warmest greeting to all parents. As we are approaching the end of our academic year, I once again wish to thank you for your support during the year. Remain resolute in your dreams and aspirations for your child, which among others is academic excellence. Encourage your child to work hard, to be consistent, to attend school every day and to be punctual.

Support your child's teacher and remain in constant contact with him/her. Our 3rd quarter is filled with many activities, especially during the month of May. We have graduations, orientation sessions, concerts etc. In the hustle and bustle of the term, it is important for students not to lose their focus as many assessments have to be completed during the month of May. Ensure that your child gets enough sleep, eats healthily and gets sufficient exercise.

Please register your child as soon as possible to secure a place for the 2025/2026 academic year. Kindly settle all outstanding fees as soon as possible.

We celebrated the following event at CBS in the month of March:

Reading Buddy Day

The reading buddy program took place on 20 April. The program has been incredibly successful and has shown significant benefits for both the older and younger students involved

The goals of the program are:

Fostering a Love for Reading:
2. Building Confidence ir Young Readers:

3. Developing Leadership Skills in Older Students Strengthening School Community: Implementation: Students were paired during reading sessions with very creative themes.











الفاعليات القادمة

هذا الشهر في المدرسة الكندية تنائية اللغة

احياء المواهب

مايو___2025

4 مايو - 8 مايو

تقييم القراءة (من الروضة إلى الصف الخامس) اختبارات MAP

(الصفوف 3 -7).

6 مايو

يوم التعريف للأهالى الجدد في رياض الأطفال

7 مايو

ورشة عمل لأولياء أمور الصف الخامس حول الانتقال الدراسي

أولياء أمور المرحلة الابتدائية الاعزاء،

تحية طيبة لكم جميعًا.

مع اقتراب نهاية عامنا الدراسي، أود أن أتقدم مجددًا بخالص الشكر لكم على دعمكم المستمر طوال العام. استمروا في التمسك بأحلامكم وطموحاتكم لأبنائكم، والتي من بينها تحقيق التميز الأكاديمي. شجّعوا أبناءكم على العمل الجاد، والثبات في أدائهم، والمواظّبة على الحضور اليومي إلى المدرسة، والالتزام بالمواعيد ادعموا معلمي أبنائكم وابقوا على تواصل دائم معهم.

الربع الثالث من العام الدراسي مليء بالأنشطة المتنوعة، خاصة خلال شهر مايو، حيث نشهد حفلات تخرج، وجلسات تعريفية، وحفلات موسيقية وغيرها. من المهم ألا يفقد الطلاب تركيز هم، حيث يجب إنهاء العديد من التقييمات خلال شهر مايو. تأكدوا من حصول أبنائكم على قسط كافٍ من النوم، وتناول غذاء صحي، وممارسة التمارين الرياضية بانتظام

يرجى تسجيل أبنائكم في أقرب وقت ممكن لضمان مقاعدهم للعام الدراسي 2025/2026.

كما نرجو منكم تسوية جميع الرسوم الدراسية المستحقة في أقرب فرصة ممكنة.

احتفلنا بالفعالية التالية في مدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة خلال شهر مارس:

يوم صديق القراءة

أِقيم برنامج صديق القراءة في 20 أبريل. لقد كان البرنامج ناجحًا بشكل كبير وأظهر فوائد ملحوظة لكل من الطُّلاب الْأَكْبِرُ سنًّا وَالأصغر سنًّا المشاركين فيه.

أهداف البرنامج:

- تعزیز حب القراءة
- بناء الثقة لدى القرّاء الصغار
 - تطوير مهارات القيادة لدى الطلاب الأكبر سنًا
- تقوية روح المجتمع المدرسي

التنفيذ: تم تشكيل فرق من الطلاب خلال جلسات القراءة مع مواضيع إبداعية جدًا.











May 8th Grad walk SK + Gr 5

May 18th Gr 5 Graduation

May 21st Spring Concert

May 26th SK Graduation

Our key successes were:

1. Leadership Development in Grade 5 Students: Positive School Atmosphere:

The Reading Budy Program has been a resounding success. It has not only enhanced reading skills for younger students but also provided valuable leadership opportunities for the older students. The program has proven to be a wonderful way to bring our school community together, and it has cultivated a genuine love for reading among all participants.

Top Readers of the Month

Every month we acknowledge our top 2 readers in each class. This is based on the number of books on pick -a-tale that they have read, and the number of quizzes



completed. These students are awarded the "Principal Star Award" badges. At every morning assembly 2 students are given the opportunity to read a book. These activities are aimed at encouraging a culture of reading at CBS and simultaneously fostering reading for pleasure. Please encourage your child to read as often as they can.

Swimming Competition

For the first time in the History of CBS, our students participated in a swimming event coordinated by Mr. Ali. The students who participated made us proud and performed well even though most of the participating schools have swimming pools which enable their students to practice frequently. Well done to Ebrahim Qusaie Karam in grade 4A and Saad Fahad Al Anezi in grade 5B. We competed with 10 other schools and our students should be admired for their tenacity and endurance. I hope that this will be one of many such events.



Certificates for Appreciation of milestones achieved.

During the 3rd quarter students from Prek to G1 received recognition for their incredible hard work in achieving the milestones set so far. Their dedication, perseverance, and positive attitude have really stood out. It's clear they take pride in their learning and are motivated to succeed. All that effort is paying off—well done!

Sincerely

Mr. Reginald John Esau Elementary School Principal

نجاحاتنا الرئيسية كانت:

تطوير القيادة لدى طلاب الصف الخامس:

الجو المدرسي الإيجابي:

لقد كان برنامج "صديق القراءة" نجاحًا كبيرًا. لم يعزز هذا البرنامج مهارات القراءة لدى الطلاب الأصغر سنًا فحسب، بل قدم أيضًا فرصًا قيمة لتطوير القيادة لدى الطلاب الأكبر سنًا. وقد أثبت البرنامج أنه وسيلة رائعة لدمج مجتمع مدرستنا معًا، كما ساهم في تعزيز حب القراءة الحقيقي بين جميع المشاركين.

أفضل القراء في الشهر

كل شهر نُكرّم أفضل قارئین فی کل صف. یتم تحديد ذلكَ بناءً على عدد الكتب التي قرؤوها على منصة -Pick-a" "Taleوعدد

الاختبار آت التي أكملوها. يحصل هؤلاء الطلاب على شارة "جائزة نجم المدير". في كل تجمع صباحي، يُمنح لطالبين الفرصة لقراءة كتاب. تهدف هذه الأنشطة إلى تعزيز ثقافة القراءة في المدرسة الكندية ثناية اللغة وتعزيز القراءة من أجل المتعة في نفس الوقت. نرجو منكم تشجيع أطفالكم على القراءة بانتظام.

مسابقة السباحة

لأول مرة في تاريخ المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة شارك طلابنًا في مسابقة سباحة تم تنسيقه من قبل السيد على معلم التربية البدنية. لقد جعلنا الطلاب الذين شاركوا في الحدث فخورين بهم وأدوا بشكل متميز، على الرغم من أن معظم المدارس المشاركة تمتلك حمامات سباحة مما يتيح لطلابها التدريب بشكل متكرر. تهانينا لإبراهيم قستاي كرم من الصف AA و سعد فهد العنزي من الصف 5B تنافسنا مع 10 مدارس أخرى، ويجب أن يُعجب طلابنا بإصرارهم وقدرتهم على التحمل. آمل أن يكون هذا الحدث بداية للعديد من الفعاليات المشابهة في المستقبل

شهادات تقدير للإنجازات المحققة

خلال الربع الثالث، حصل الطلاب من رياض الأطفال إلى الصف الأول على تقدير لجهودهم الكبيرة في تحقيق الأهداف التي تم تحديدها حتى الآن. لقد تميزوا بتفانيهم، ومثابرتهم، وموقفهم الإيجابي. من الوَّاضِح أنهم يفخرون بتعلَّمهم ولديهم دافع قوي للنجاح. كل تلك الْجهود قد أثمَّرت – عمَّل رائع!"

> مع خالص التحية، مدير المرحلة الابتدائية السيد ريجنك جون ايساو

8 مايو

مسيرة التخرج رياض الأطفال + الصف الخامس

18 مايو

حفب تخرج الصف الخامس

21 مايو

حفل الربيع

26 مايو

حفل تخرج رياض الأطفال

